From: Paterson, Bruce (Health)

Sent: Thursday, 11 October 2018 4:14 PM

To:

Subject: FW: 107851 FW: Draft Burial and Cremation Amendment Bill 2018

Dear Danielle,
Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment.
On behalf of both Health and Communities Tas, | can advise we have no comment.

Regards,
Bruce

Bruce Paterson | Executive Manager, Legal Services
Strategic Policy and Advice — Corporate Services
Department of Health
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